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Honorable Senators,

Gun Testimony SB 868, 797 and 764 - VOTE NO

Enough is enough. No more revised gun laws and no new gun laws in Oregon.
Instead, focus on fixing the Oregon budget crisis, focus on fixing the economy, focus
on fixing the mental health crisis, focus on fixing the Oregon DHS, focus on fixing our
roads and bridges, focus on improving Oregon Public Schools. STOP assaulting law
abiding Oregon citizens with draconian gun laws.

Why do we continue to see Democrats assaulting legal gun ownership in Oregon?
Because Oregon Democrat politicians HATE honest, hardworking, law abiding gun
owners! Because Demaocrat politicians LOVE contributions from out of State
Billionaires who LOVE to assault law abiding Oregon gun owners. Typical backwards
behavior with money and greed at its core.

D.A.R.E to say NO to any new restrictive gun laws. Vote NO on SB 868, 797 and 764.

Ken Johnson

Salem, Oregon
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